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As currently designed, the West Segment will include two elements: (1) the Project mainline that connects I-55
in the west with MS 468 to the east; and (2) collector-distributor ("CD") roads trom Pascagoula St. to
Fortification St. that intersect the Project. The West Segment of the Project mainline will begin on existing High
Street, bridge over the Pearl River, and terminate at MS 468. This segment will include a diamond interchange
at MS 468. The plan for the south CD road is to link the existing 1-55/PearlStreet interchange to the Project near
the existing eastern end of High Street. The north CD road is planned to link the existing 1-55/Fortification
Street interchange to the Project near the existing eastern end of High Street.

The East Segment will include one semi-directional interchange that, when constructed, will provide
connectivity between the North and East Segments as well as the proposed West Rankin Parkway. The East
Segment will tie into the existing four-lane section of Old Brandon Road near MS 475.

The North Segment will include two interchanges: (1) a semi-directional interchange at MS 475; and (2) a semi-
directional interchange at MS 25.

The Project will be a closed toll facility, where all users of the facility will pay, and will include electronic
tolling.

Environmental Compliance

A final Environmental Impact Statement ("EIS") for a non-tolled version of the Project has been completed, and
the Record of Decision ("ROD") was issued by the Federal Highway Administration ("FHWA") on November
30, 1999. The addition of a toll as a financial strategy, as well as a three-year lapse since the most recent federal
action, will require MDOT to perform a re-evaluation of the current environmental documentation. MDOT has
initiated the re-evaluation process which should be completed by August, 2008.














